

ILLINOIS ARCHAEOLOGICAL SURVEY

109 DAVENPORT HALL

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS

URBANA, ILLINOIS 61801

Cooperating Institutions:
University of Illinois
Southern Illinois University
Illinois State Museum

December 7, 1971

Mr. Don E. Crabtree Route 1, Box 39 Kimberly, Idaho 83341

Dear Don:

I would like to thank you and Evelyn so much for participating in the Workshop program this past weekend. Your chipping sessions with François were absolutely tremendous, and everyone, professionals and amateurs alike, learned a great deal. This was by far our best Workshop, and the attendance broke all records.

I want to thank you for giving me the obsidian arrowhead, as well as a number of the other specimens that you brought with you. These objects will certainly be beneficial as illustrative examples in various courses taught here. Incidentally, we will ship the remaining unchipped obsidian back to you. Please let me know if there are any problems with the University with regard to completing payment to you for all your expenses.

Once again, we all thank you for coming to Champaign-Urbana, and I certainly hope our paths cross again.

Cordially yours,

Chuck Bareis

S-T

CJB:akb